
 
 
February 26, 2004 
 
To:  FCC 
Attention: Stan Lyles 
 
Applicant: Kenwood USA Corporation 
Equipment: FCC ID: ALH36913210  EA812281 
Reference: Correspondence Number 26424 
 
 
1) This is your authorization to remove Part 95J from the Form 731. 

 

2) Please be aware that there were two separate files uploaded to the manual exhibit 
- the ‘complete’ manual (9 pages) and one additional page of information. Please advise 
if the Commission will no longer accept preliminary manuals and will accept final user 
manuals only. 

 

3)  This portable is supplied only with one antenna – either a stubby or ¼ wave whip 
– not both. The user makes the choice!  The SAR testing was performed using the Stubby 
and ¼ wave whip.  The worst case was reported in the SAR report. 

 

4) ‘Your FYI’:  Does this mean that you, the FCC, does not require SAR evaluations 
for PTT radios in the 136-174 MHz with R.F. Power Outputs of 1-5 watts?  Please 
clarify. 

 

5) Your kind consideration and early certification will be very much appreciated by 
Kenwood. 
      
 Sincerely yours, 
  

mf/cva Morton Flom, P. Eng. 

 


